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Request for PUC-CLEC Certification Cancellation 

*Company Letterhead 

3/30/2023 

Public Service Commission of Florida 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing on the behalf of Tone Communication Services, LLC. to formally 

request the cancellation of our PUC-CLEC certification. Our certificate number is 

8943 

We have come to the decision that it is in the best interest of our company to 
withdraw from the Florida market and cease all business operations in this state. 
As a result, we will no longer require our PUC-CLEC certification to conduct 

business in this jurisdiction. 

We request that our PUC-CLEC certification be cancelled immediately and that 
our company be removed from the list of certified CLECs in Florida. Please 

confirm with us in writing once our certification has been cancelled. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Ashar Syed 

Contact# 6784782452 

Email: ashars@hotmail.com 
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